
 No. 3 67
SUPPLEMENTARY GAZETTE 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THE SOUTH AUSTRALIAN 
 

GOVERNMENT GAZETTE 
www.governmentgazette.sa.gov.au 

 
 

 
PUBLISHED BY AUTHORITY 

 
 
 

ALL PUBLIC ACTS appearing in this GAZETTE are to be considered official, and obeyed as such 
 
 

ADELAIDE, THURSDAY, 12 JANUARY 2006 
 
 
 

NATIONAL PARKS AND WILDLIFE ACT 1972 
Venus Bay Conservation Park Management Plan—Draft 

I, GREG LEAMAN, Director of National Parks and Wildlife, 
hereby give notice under the provisions of section 38 of the 
National Parks and Wildlife Act 1972, that a draft management 
plan has been proposed for Venus Bay Conservation Park. 
 Copies of the plan may be inspected at or obtained from the 
offices of the Department for Environment and Heritage at: 
  • 1 Richmond Road, Keswick, S.A. 5035 (G.P.O. Box 1047, 

Adelaide, S.A. 5001), telephone 8124 4700; 
  • Port Lincoln Office, 75 Liverpool Street, Port Lincoln, S.A. 

5606 (P.O. Box 22, Port Lincoln, S.A. 5607), telephone 
8688 3111; 

  • Ceduna Office, 11 McKenzie Street, Ceduna, S.A. 5690 
(P.O. Box 569, Ceduna, S.A. 5690), telephone 8625 3144; 

  • Venus Bay Conservation Park (c/o Post Office, Port 
Kenny, S.A. 5690), telephone 8625 5110; 

http://www.environment.sa.gov.au/parks/management_plans.html. 

 For general enquiries, please contact the DEH Information Line, 
telephone 8204 1910 or e-mail dehinformation@saugov.sa.gov.au. 
 Any person may make representations in connection with the 
draft management plan during the period up to and including 
Friday, 14 April 2006. 
 Written comments should be forwarded to the Manager, Policy 
and Planning, Department for Environment and Heritage, G.P.O. 
Box 1047, Adelaide, S.A. 5001 or e-mailed to: 

irving.jason@saugov.sa.gov.au. 
        GREG LEAMAN, Director of National Parks and 

Wildlife, Delegate of the Minister for 
Environment and Conservation  
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